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MIDDLE GEORGIA BROADCASTING COMPANY macaws 

October 23, 1940 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

STUDIOS: 

FIRST NATIONAL BANK BLDG. 

MACON, GEORGIA 

Thank you for your report of the reception of 
WBML on its initial test program on the morn- 
ing of October 7. 

As soon as our DX cards are printed we will be 
glad to send you formal verification. Meanwhile, 
we hope that this letter will serve. 

Your report was correct and we thank you for your 
interest in WBML. 

Sincerely yours, 

WBML 
MIDDLE GEORGIA BROADCASTING CO. 

David Bain 
Chief Engineer 

DB: f 

AFFILIATED WITH THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM 


